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From: sunchao <sunchao@tbea.com>
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To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1
Cc: renyz; 崔远忠(总); guofeng
Subject: Extension Request-TBEA Shenyang
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Dear Chris and Pamela, 
 
Our company decided to participate in the Power Transformer Anti-dumping Investigation. I am  writing 
to apply for an extension of the submission of the Exporter Questionnaire on behalf of the TBEA 
Shenyang Transformer Group Co., Ltd. 
 
The reasons of the company to apply for an extension based on the follows: 
 
First, this is the first time for TBEA Shenyang Transformer Group Co., Ltd to include in an Anti-
dumping investigation and the staff is not familiar with the whole process. Hence, it takes them a longer 
time in making decisions and communicating with each other. 
 
Second, due to the internal business issues and arrangements of the company, the external counsel has 
just been lately engaged to assist the company deal with this Anti-dumping matter.(Please find attached 
POA) 
 
Third, considering of the longer investigation period covering three year, estimated work loads for 
providing data and translation is heavier. The limited time span does not allow the company to finish the 
questionnaire before the deadline.  
 
Fourth, considering the nature of the product, the power transformer is a more complicated product than 
other ordinary commodity. 
 
Based on the above reasons, TBEA Shenyang Transformer Group Co., Ltd is now applying for the 
extension of the deadline to the 30 Sept. 2013.  
 
Your early response would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Best regards with many thanks, 

Allen Sun   
Business Manager 
Tel: + 86 18640483136/  
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